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Locked Bag 3015 NOWRA NSW 2541

Mr Ian Robertson
Secretary
DEPA
Email: ian@depa.net.au

Dear Mr Robertson

Our Reference: A429661
Your Reference:

Contact: Lyn Brown
Phone: 02 4428 4161

AUG 2015

I refer to your emails of 23 and 24 July 2015 about the current circumstances atNorth Sydney Council.

I am aware of the matters raised in your emails and I am monitoring the situation
at the Council.

I appreciate that this is a difficult situation for all parties involved. However, allindividuals have a responsibility to ensure that working relationships are productiveand professional despite any personal differences that may exist.

Finally, I have noted your reference to possible "industrial remedies". Ultimately, itis for individuals to determine what, if any, action they are able to take in relation totheir employment.

Yours sincerely

Marcia Doheny
Chief Executive
Office of Local Government
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